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Looking Ahead 
 

T 2/9 EPO Meeting, Commons,  8:30 am 

  Int. & 3/4 to Walk On: The Story of  

        Rosa Parks , Overture, 11:45 am 

  Math Olympiad, periods 5 & 6 

R 2/11 Prospect Visit, 8:30-11:00 am 

  Washington, D.C. meeting, 11:20 am 

  EPO Community-Builder at Fuddruckers 

F 2/12 Noodles & Co. lunch  

  TGIF: Valentine’s Parties 

  Ski Club to Devil’s Head 

Sa 2/13 Science Olympiad Regionals, UW-Oshkosh 

T 2/16 Prospect Visit, 8:30-11:00 am 

  EPO Community-Builder at Fuddruckers 

W 2/17 Culver’s lunch 

  AMC 10, 3:30-4:45 pm 

R 2/18 Early Dismissal, 11:20 am 

F 2/19 No School 

  Ski Club to Devil’s Head 

M 2/22 No School 

  Ski Club to Cascade Mountain 
 

Five Students Receive Their “Wings” 
Last Friday, during TGIF, teachers revealed 
their selections for second quarter Wings 

Awards. Congratulations to these deserving recipients: 
 

Citizenship – Christian S. 
Consideration – Zan S. 
Leadership – Evangelina S. 
Creativity – Mayana F. 
Creativity – Ben L. 
 
Tentative Calendar for 2016-17 School Year 
To assist families in planning next year’s vacations, a 
tentative 2016-17 calendar is being forwarded with this 
newsletter. A final version will be published in May. 

2016-17 Contracts to be Mailed Soon 
During the week of February 15, contracts for next 
school year will be mailed to all current EAGLE families. 
For each child, a signed contract and non-refundable 
deposit will be due by March 1. (The deposit is one-tenth 
of the total tuition. The exact amount will be stated on 
your contract.) 
 

Movie Night TONIGHT! 
Please join us this evening from 6:30 to 8:30 
for EAGLE Family Movie Night. We will be 
showing Castle in the Sky for the older 

students in the Auditorium, and Lilo & Stitch for the 
younger students (Nest-3/4) in the Band Room. Please 
enter the building through the Auditorium entrance. The 
EPO will provide drinks and light refreshments, but be 
sure to have dinner beforehand. Hope to see you there! 
 

Valentine’s Day Parties Next Friday 
Next Friday afternoon, students will 
celebrate Valentine’s Day during TGIF. The 
Nesters through 3/4s will enjoy parties in 

their homerooms, while the 4/5s through 7/8s will have a 
combined celebration with activities in the Auditorium 
and surrounding classrooms. Many thanks to the 
Student Council, homeroom teachers, and unit parents 
who are working together to plan and supervise our 
TGIF Valentine celebration.  
 
Parents: Interested in Teaching a Summer Class? 
Plans for EAGLE Summer School are underway! From 
July 18 through July 29, we hope to offer a variety of one 
and two-week enrichment classes for students in grades 
K-8. While several EAGLE teachers will be on board to 
share their love of art, music, theater, reading, math, 
science, technology, and more, we think our talented 
EAGLE parents might have some interests and talents to 
share as well. Any parent who might be interested in 
teaching a summer class should contact Carole to 
discuss the possibilities. 
 

Baby Pictures Needed for Yearbook 
The yearbook staff would like baby pictures of 
our current 8

th
 graders for the “Guess Who?” 

page of the yearbook. Please submit photos to 
mrsbeckett@eagleschool.org by the Feb. 26

th
 deadline. 

After this date, publication of your baby photo in the 
yearbook is not guaranteed. 
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Congratulations to our new Student Council officers for 
second semester: 
 

President: Lauren S. 
Vice-President: Stella L. 
Secretary: Anika S. 
Record Keepers: Cayden K. & Patrick S. 
Publicity Chairs: Toby L. & Matthew K. 
Milkmen: Camilo C. & Sam C. 
 

2016 Box Tops Contest 
Our annual EAGLE Box Tops contest is 
underway and will run through Friday, Feb. 

26. This year’s ambitious goal is to raise $1,500 (15,000 
Box Tops). Any homeroom that collects 1,500 Box Tops 
will earn a party (pizza, donut, ice cream, other). 
 

There are two great Box Tops promotions currently 
running at local stores: 
 

Sam’s Club: Buy 3 or more Box Tops items in one 
transaction and earn 100 bonus Box Tops ($10). For 
details, visit http://www5.samsclub.com/Featured-
Brand/general-mills/box-tops-for-
education/?xid=vanity:boxtops. 
 

Copps: Through Feb. 17, purchase 15 General Mills Box 
Tops items and earn 100 bonus Box Tops. See attached 
flyer for details. 
 

Not sure if you would purchase Box Tops products? 
Check out the attached list; you might already have 
these products in your pantry.  
 
Thanks for Jumping In 
Thank you to all who came out to "jump" with us on 
January 23-24 at Rockin' Jump. Through your 
generosity, we were able to raise $154.50 (15% of 
identified sales) for our school. We hope this fun 
opportunity to spend time with other EAGLE families  
put a smile on your face and a little spring in your step! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parent Visit Days Scheduled 
On Thursday, Feb. 11, from 8:30 to 11:00 AM, we are 
hosting another Parent Visit Day for parents who would 
like to learn more about EAGLE School. Visitors will 
have an opportunity to tour our building, meet with 
Carole, and observe in classrooms. Please pass this 
information along to friends and colleagues who might 
be considering EAGLE as an option for their child. 
 

Five more visiting days (8:30 to 11:00 AM) are 
scheduled over the next several weeks: Tues., Feb. 16; 
Wed., Feb. 24; Thurs., Mar. 3; Wed., Mar. 9; and Wed., 
Mar. 16. To attend a visiting day, interested parents 
should email marykay@eagleschool.org to register.  
 

Washington, D.C. Meeting Rescheduled 
The D.C. meeting that was originally 
scheduled for yesterday will take place on 
Thursday, Feb. 11, at 11:20 AM, in Room 

24. All eighth graders traveling to Washington in April 
should plan to attend. Students will discuss travel plans, 
while receiving their flight itinerary and an important 
seminar standards sheet. It is essential for parents to 
review, with their eighth grader, all materials received at 
the meeting. Questions? Contact Angela Abbott at 
angela@eagleschool.org. 
 

Food and Fun at Fuddruckers 
On Thursday, Feb. 11, and Tuesday, 
Feb. 16, take a break from making dinner 

and gather with other EAGLE families at Fuddruckers in 
Middleton for an EPO-sponsored community building 
event. Just mention EAGLE School when placing your 
order, and Fuddruckers will donate 15% of EAGLE sales 
at dinner AND lunch back to our school. Spread the 
word to friends and neighbors! Fuddruckers is located at 
1601 Aspen Commons in Greenway Station (Middleton).  
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